
 

 

Groundwater Monitoring and Corrective Action – Notice (February 2019) 

 

Texas Municipal Power Agency (TMPA) is providing notice pursuant to 40 CFR §257.95(g) that 

there is preliminary evidence of statistical increases above groundwater protection standards of the 

following constituents at one or more of the CCR units: Beryllium, Cadmium, Cobalt, Lead, 

Lithium, Combined Radium.  

 

Pursuant to 40 CFR §257.95(g)(3)(ii), TMPA is performing a study to determine whether a source 

other than the CCR units was the cause of the condition, or that the increases resulted from error 

in sampling, analysis, statistical evaluation, or natural variation in groundwater quality.   

 


